First Congregational Church



131 N. Webster Street, Port Washington, WI 53074 | 262.284.2022 | portucc.org

February 6, 2019

Dear Friends,

As some of you may recall, I began serving as the minister of First Congregational Church in Port Washington on my birthday, November 1, 1989.

This coming fall marks my 65th birthday and my 30th anniversary as your minister.

Over the years, most of you have figured out that I am not a numbers guy, but these numbers are hard to ignore!

Having said that, I am writing to let you know that I have decided to retire. My last official Sunday will be the first Sunday in October, the Sunday that I was ordained, 35 years ago.

I am excited about the future of our church and I believe that it is a good time, the right time, for the church to begin the process of calling a new minister.

I look forward to assisting this process in whatever ways I can, and I hope for your support and encouragement in the months to come.

My best!

Jeff